
 

 
 
 
For Immediate Release 
 

Balancing Pool Verifies Buyer Termination of Keephills Power Purchase Arrangement  

CALGARY, ALBERTA, December 7, 2017 

On December 6, 2017 the Balancing Pool sent a letter to ENMAX verifying the occurrence of an 
extraordinary event and confirming their right as Buyer to terminate the Keephills Power 
Purchase Arrangement (PPA) pursuant to Article 4.3 (j) thereof. 
 
 
 
 
For more information contact:  

Bruce Roberts 
President & CEO 
403-539-5353  
Email: bruce.roberts@balancingpool.ca  
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